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What has happened this week?  

RE—We have begun to look at some special stories in the Quaran—this week we acted out the story of 

the Crying Camel. 

Physical Development … The children are enjoying being out on the field practising running, throwing 

and jumping skills. 

Communication and Language/ Literacy …  The children have engaged enthusiastically with our text ‘ 

The Naughty Bus’. We have talked about the book, used pictures as stimuli and produced some great 

writing. 

Mathematics…  We have been exploring pattern and begun to understand that a pattern must follow a 

rule.  

Phonics—We continue to revise all the Phase 3 GPC’s and tricky words. We have been really concen-

trating on automaticity and reading words automatically without having to blend out loud or in our 

heads! 

Expressive art and design — There has been a wonderful range of child led art produced in the indoor 

and outdoor environments this week. 

Reminders & Messages  

 

Worship this week: This week we have focused on Community and what it means to be part of a com-

munity but also how we are all different and how wonderful this is! 

Work on the Wall: Holly for her brilliant independent writing about the Naughty Bus . 

Headteacher award: Roscoe for settling in so well and showing all the school values. 

 


